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Newsletter 2019
Our 2018 season was very quiet. This was partly due to weather, but mostly due to unforeseen medical incidents.
We have spent most of the last few months renovating the railroad museum in preparation for 2019. We have
removed the large train set and some of the carpeting and have installed five new show cases and more over head lighting.
As we
are now considered as having the largest collection of railroad art in the United States, we will be displaying a major,part, if
not all, of the collection in the museum and in the caboose.

To mention only a few of the artists' works on display, you will see works by Herb Mott, Gil Bennett, Robert
West, Jim Matuska, and many others.

We will have also on display a collection of steam locomotives in HO scale. As well as many other items and
artifacts.

We will also have in the gift shop copies of a recently reprinted books "The Little Falls Railroad" and a huge 3rd
edition of some 700 pages of "A History of the Cincinnati Northern Railroad".

For the adventurous kids we have built a six car barrel train that is bulled by a twelve horse garden tractor. This
train is complete with upholstered seats and animal identifiers. We have also have completely reupholstered our little gas
powered train.

We hope to install a working Chicago Northwestern semaphore signal this spring.

Our Doll Museum will be open as well and will be displaying a major portion of our collection.

As usual our gift shops will be opened as well.

We will open May 1st, we will be open Saturday and Sunday by appointment or chance. This is due to the ongoing
medical considerations.

we look forward to having you visit. We know you will enjoy it.
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